
PUBLIC ADVISORY 
(RELEASED ON: 22 October 2014) 

(Update on Venue of Outreach Programs updated on 5 November 2014) 
 

This is to advise the Filipino Community in Thailand and the general public of the following 
important dates in NOVEMBER 2014: 
 

CONSULAR ACTIVITIES 

 Date Event 

 
8 November 

(From 9:00AM to 3:00PM)  
(Saturday) 

 

 
Saturday Service 

 
 

9 November (1:00PM to 5:00PM) 
11 November (1:00PM to 5:00PM) 

12 November (9:00AM to 12:00NN) 
13 November (9:00AM to 12:00NN) 

 

Consular Outreach Program in  
 

Mae Hong Son Province  
Phrae Province 
Nan Province 

Uttaradit Province 
 

LOCATION OF HOTELS/ OUTREACH PROGRAMS (TBD) 
 

 
12-13 November 

(From 2:00PM to 5:00PM) 
(Wednesday and Thursday) 

 

 
Days for Solemnization of Weddings 

 

HOLIDAYS 

Date Holiday 

- 
 

- 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
The Embassy would like to inform the Filipino community of the following details of the consular 
outreach programs in the following provinces in Northern Thailand: 
 
Consular Outreach Program in Mae Hong Son 
 
Date:   9 November 2014 
Time:   1:00pm to 5:00pm 
Venue:   Imperial Mae Hong Son 
Address:  149 Moo 8, Pang Moo Mae Hong Son 58000 
 
Consular Outreach Program in Phrae 
 
Date:  11 November 2014 
Time:   1:00pm to 5:00pm  
Venue:   Namtong Hotel 
Address:  400/400 Namtong Road, Moo 9 Tambon Najak, Amphur Muang Phrae 
Tel:  054-534-500-2 
 
Consular Outreach Program in Nan 
 
Date:  12 November 2014 
Time:   9:00am to 12noon 
Venue:   Sasidara Resort 
Address:  29 Moo4, Chaisatan Muang Nan 55000 
Tel:   054-774-483, 773-936 
 
Consular Outreach Program in Uttaradit 
 
Date:  13 November 2014 
Time:   9:00am to 12 noon 
Venue:   Friday Hotel  
Address:  172 Barom-Asana Road Muang RD District, Uttaradit 
Tel:   055-832-775-9 
 
Official Holidays in the Philippines for 2014 are based on Proclamation No. 655 dated 25 
September 2013 issued by the Office of the President. Official holidays in the Kingdom of Thailand 
are based on MFA Note No. C402/C. 21652 dated 18 October 2013. Please take note that in 
Thailand, if an official holiday falls on a Saturday or Sunday, the next working day is customarily 
declared a substitute official holiday. 
 
For emergencies, please call the Embassy hotline at +668-9926-5954. 
 
Please be guided accordingly. 
 
 
 
 
 
Sgd.  
EDGAR B. BADAJOS 
Consul General and Minister 

 


